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On Monday, August 26, 2024, at approximately 4 p.m., officers from the Lone Tree  

Police Department, along with the Colorado Department of Transportation, Colorado 

State Patrol, Douglas County Sheriff’s Office, and South Metro Fire Rescue, responded 

to a single car accident on northbound I-25 at RidgeGate Parkway. The vehicle, traveling 

northbound I-25, struck the median and caught fire. First responders managed the scene 

and extinguished the fire. The driver sustained fatal injuries.   
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